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February 2018 NEWSLETTER 

American  Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education 

 

Next Meetings 

    Tuesday February 13, 2018  in Suffolk 

    Tuesday February 20, 2018 in Nassau 

www.longislandabate.org//1-888-liabate 

 

Suffolk County Legislator Rudolph Sunderman swearing in the 2018 Long Island 

ABATE Board members  on January 9th.  

Photo by Ron Monteleone 
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A B A T E is American Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

2018 Long Island ABATE Board Members 

 

President——————–—Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ————Nick LaMorte / zuma51@aol.com 

Vice President 2———— Nancy Greenseich / nancygee66@gmail.com 

Treasurer ———————-Bill Quinn  /  nevalnut@aol.com 

Membership Secretary—George DeMott / gdemott@gmail.com 

Recording  Secretary—– Roseann Barr /  liabate@aol.com 

Sergeant-at-arms——–—Chris Beckhans / cbeckhans@aol.com 

Legislative/Safety             Mike Lauro / mlauro@optonline.net 

Volunteer Coordinator—-Andrea Peponakis / profe239@aol.com 

Road Captain————–—Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Chaplain———————– Gerry Waldron /  Gerry.bfceli@gmail.com 

Public Relations————Andrea Peponakis / profe239@yahoo.com 

Products————————Kathy Pfeil /  frstbofeastwick@aol.com 

Website/Newsletter—– -Nancy Greenseich  /  nancygee66@gmail.com 

 

MAILING ADDRESS  

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. Long Island 

ABATE supports the rights of 

ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   

 Contact us if you would like to      

advertise in the ABATE newsletter at  

1-888-liabate. Classified ads are free 

to members.  Event Flyers are free for 

one month.  

PLEASE SUPPORT 

OUR ADVERTISERS 

 
 

Please email your           

newsletter submissions to 

Nancy Greenseich             

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

or on facebook under  

Long Island ABATE 

 

Disclaimer:  The thoughts and 
opinions expressed in this        
newsletter are those of the           
individual contributors alone and 
do not  necessarily reflect the views 
of the Long Island ABATE Board 
and its members. 
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If you would like to advertise in our monthly newsletter, please 

send your ad to nancygee66@gmail.com and payment to             

Long Island ABATE PO Box 22 Yaphank, NY 11980 

Newsletter Advertisement Rates 

 

Business Card size $5 a month/$60 yearly 

1/4 Page $10 a month/$120 yearly 

1/2 Page $20 a month/$240 yearly 

Full Page $40 a month/$480 yearly 

Run/Event Flyers One Month Free  

Free For  Sale Advertisements to all LI ABATE 

Members 

Attention Amazon Online Shoppers 

Long Island ABATE is pleased to announce that we are 
now  registered with Amazon as a charitable                      
organization. Amazon  donates 0.5% of the price of          
eligible smile.amazon.com purchases to charities            
selected by its customers.   

Please use the link below when shopping on Amazon to 
support Long Island ABATE. 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-3331806 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F&h=ATN5uRSs8LHBsoT3czCbdJysygAQwuo-oW-Y5UN775yoKWxE1fjDHwa6nNxr4TIVFGY_t1TvuLJVZTwX4_hx9jB0pDpnBpj6D-6yW_5lKiy2_qBlTjJn8DimJ0xnk8nOV0YIt93O-SXis4RGayD91f6vPc54EVVzm1GCPi3S4_obN6T66ryWUTFu8QIfzNzlp
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-3331806
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2018 Long Island ABATE Court Dates, Meetings & Events 

Tuesday February 13th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

Tuesday February 20th General Meeting Massapequa 

Tuesday March 13th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma-CHILI CONTEST 

Tuesday March 20th General Meeting Massapequa 

Tuesday April 10th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

 

Reminder: Tuesday February 13th,  Long Island ABATE          
general meeting. Free Food is at 6:30 pm.  Meeting starts at 
7:30pm at the Lake Ronkonkoma Fire District Hall on the n/e 
corner of Hawkins Ave and Portion Road (177 Portion Road 
Lake Ronkonkoma) 

 
To accommodate those who live in Western Suffolk and      
Nassau County, we will have an informal meeting the            
following  Tuesday, February 20th, to recap our February      
general meeting.  Pizza will be served at 7pm. Meeting will 
start at 7:30pm at the Marine Corps League @ 99 New York 
Ave in Massapequa.  
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Our Nassau county meetings seem to becoming more popular as we start our 2nd year of holding 

meetings in Nassau. The meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at The Marine Corps 

League, located at 99 New York Ave, Massapequa. We had our largest attendance last month with 33 

people showing up in January. I’m excited to see such an interest in Nassau county! Its my hope that we 

can build a strong group there and hopefully expand into individually run chapters! It is important for 

us to establish a relationship with elected officials in Nassau county. If you have contacts, please do 

what you can to help us establish a rapport so that we can become more politically active there. I recent-

ly spoke with newly elected Supervisor Joe Saladino of Oyster Bay. He was very receptive to the idea of 

the town partnering with Long Island ABATE to increase motorcycle safety & awareness within the town 

of Oyster Bay. His enthusiasm was very encouraging, and we are looking forward to the partnership!   

We will be having a free barbeque, as usual, before the Suffolk county meeting in February. But 

be advised that we are going to try something new for the March meeting. We are going to hold a Chili 

contest before the meeting. You are invited to sign up and bring your best chili to the meeting on March 

13th. You can sign up at the February meeting or you can email us at Longislandabate@aol.com to      

register. All chili needs to be precooked and on site by 6:00pm. Good luck! 

The annual Long Island calendar of events is almost complete by the motorcycle community. The 

2 events that Long island ABATE will have on the calendar are; the annual Safety & Awareness Run with 

Full Throttle Magazine & Suffolk County Executive Steve Bellone on Sunday, April 15 th and 

Long Island ABATE’s famous Veterans Appreciation Run will be Sunday, June 10th. Additionally, we will 

have 2 unofficial events that will not be on the official calendar. They are our annual Campout on August 

18th and our 27-year tradition of the St Mary’s Food & Toy Run on Novem ber  4 th. Mark your        

calendars for all these fun events. 

I look forward to seeing you soon at one of our monthly membership meetings; Tuesday February 

13th in Ronkonkoma or Tuesday February 20th in Massapequa. Please stay safe! 

 

Jim Barr 
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Please visit the Motorcycle Profiling Project website if you would like more          

information and to participate in the National Motorcycle Profiling Survey 

http://www.motorcycleprofilingproject.com 



14  

 

 

Winter has arrived with a vengeance.  It’s a good 

thing we have plenty of zippered and 

crewneck sweatshirts to help you brave the cold. 

Come to Tuesday nights meeting and maybe there 

will be special, to help you warm up! 

 

HAVE A HAPPY,SAFE and HEALTHY NEW 

YEAR!!!!!  

Kathy 

LONG ISLAND 

ABATE 
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 Long Island ABATE was present at Januarys Highway safety meeting. We educated the traffic safety 

board that even in January when the temperatures are in the twenties, we still have motorcyclists on the 

road. We expressed our concerns with the conditions of the roads and the hazards it presents to us. 

 

 

 Pot holes have been filled on portions of the Long Island Expressway.   I have seen Brookhaven Town out 

with their crews filling potholes. 

 

 

 Harley-Davidson is recalling 175,000 motorcycles because the brakes might fail.  The U.S. recall covers more 

than 30 models from the 2008 through 2011 model years. Harley says deposits can form on brake parts if 

the fluid isn’t changed every two years as specified in the owner’s manual. That can cause a valve in the 

antilock brake control unit to stick. 

 

 

 The U.S. government’s National Highway Traffic Safety Administration began investigating problems in July 

of 2016 after getting 43 complaints including three reports of crashes and two injuries. ( Thanks Jim for the 

update.) 

 

 

 One accomplishment Long Island ABATE has on the legislative side is, New York State has added 

two motorcycle related questions on the written exam pool for 2018. 

 

 In the third week of February LIABATE will be making appointments with our representatives for the 
Bikers Inside the Beltway located in Washington D.C. on Monday May 14th and Tuesday the 15th. 
2018. Feel free to ride down and meet your representatives. 

 

 Something to be aware of is PARKING your scoot. In Our Towns, Hamlets, Villages on Long Island. Be 

aware of where you are parking and the regulations for that parking lot. We have to know if the facility 

wants us to share a spot with motorcycles or not. Know if there is a time limit or free parking available. 
According to an article in Newsday Bay Shore has claimed they reaped over $900,000 in parking fees. 

Parking violations netted over $130,000. The Town of Oyster Bay is looking into increasing their park-

ing fees. This could impact parking in Massapequa. 
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Legislature Topics 

 

We will continue to Oppose Motorcycle Profiling and Motorcycle Exhaust Volume  

Motorcycle Profiling    

 

 

 Requires the municipal police training council to ensure that issues related to motorcycle    

profiling are addressed in basic law enforcement training. 

 

 
We oppose     Assembly Bill 03033    
 
 SAME AS   Senate Bill 03528    
 
This Bill attempts to lower the sound level emitted from the mufflers of a motor vehicle. These 
values are lower than the federal limits. 
 
[82] 74 dB(A) at 35 MPH        [86] 81 dB(A) at 54MPH  
 
More to come on these topics. 
 
Mike Lauro 

We support Assembly Bill A00481 

 

SAME AS     Senate Bill S04506 

http://nyassembly.gov/leg/?term=2017&bn=S04506
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Renewals letters are being mailed as your renewals come up. It is imperative that        
members renew and that we keep our membership numbers up.  It is the only way we can 
be effective when we meet with public officials, as we are representing over 1,500         
members.  Please be sure to verify your information and make any necessary corrections.  
Due to the cost of postage, pins will no longer be mailed out.  Yearly membership pins will 
be available at our meetings and booths.  Please let me know if your not getting our emails.  
-George 

 

 

 

 

2018 Renewal Incentives 

Membership is $20 yearly 

$5 off your membership for each new member you refer, up to four new members. 

*The new memberships must be submitted with your renewal. 

 

5 Year Renewal for $80 

 

Life Time Membership 

$10 per year for the amount of years left to 25 years 
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VOLUNTEERISM 

 

Volunteer Coordinator: Andrea Peponakis-Matzner 

 

Hello All, I sure hope you had a wonderful January and that you are well rested after 

the holiday season. Speaking of season, the riding season will be upon us before we 

know it! I know that we all cannot wait to feel the wind in our faces while riding on 

our ABATE runs.  

Specific details will follow, but for now, here is a list of dates to remember: 

 

Sunday, April 15, 2018- Safety and Awareness Run 

Sunday, June10, 2018- Veterans Appreciation Run 

Saturday, August 18- Sunday, August 19, 2018 - Campout 

Sunday, November 4, 2018- St. Mary's Food and Toy Run 

Saturday, December 8, 2018- ABATE Christmas party 

 

 

Please email me at Profe239@aol.com if you would like to sign up to volunteer at 

any of the above listed events. The more, the merrier! See you soon and stay safe, 

my friends.  
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MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW!   

 

Please visit www.longislandabate.org if you would like to save $5 by 

pre-registering for this annual run.  
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If you are interested in advertising in the handbook or 

newsletter, please send me your info! The deadline for 

the handbook is March 1st.  The handbooks will be 

ready for distribution on April 15th at the Safety and 

Awareness Run.  

Nancy 
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Long Island ABATE is a proud member of the 

AMA and the MRF. 
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For Sale 

2003 Harley Touring Bike  

Stage 3 Kit, Low Miles, Mint Condition, Estate Sale, 
Must Sell!  

631-553-3047 
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1999 Road King classic 137,000 Miles. $3,000. 

631 637 1193 

 

tel:631%20637%201193
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  Dear  Members,  

 

 

 

This is  YOUR newsletter so I will fill it with all the information,  articles, pictures 

and fun stuff that is sent to  me.   

Mailings:   Our newsletter is paperless. Every month you will be sent an  email 

with a link to the newsletter when it gets posted on our website at 

www.longislandabate.org.  Do to it being very expensive, we can no longer print and mail the newsletters 

out to the membership.  

Advertisements:  If you are interested in advertising your business in our newsletter, please see the 

prices on page 3 of the newsletter.   

Flyers and Events:   If you have a flyer to submit, please email it to me at nancygee66@gmail.com  

Please get it to me before the month of your event.  There will be a fee if your flyer is listed more than 

once.   

Your Submissions: Please feel free to send in pictures, funny cartoons, stories, ideas for the newslet-

ter.  I am open for all suggestions, comments, complaints.  If you have a bike or parts for sale, I can list 

it. If you would like your own column on household tips,  recipes, or great riding places to go to, concert 

info, or a community service thing going on, please contact me.                            

Thank you and Ride Like the Wind!!  

Nancy  

Editor Long  Island ABATE Monthly Newsletter 

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

631-220-1004 

2018 
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For Sale 

2010 Fatboy Low, 96 cu. In. 3,823 Miles 

Asking  $12,000 ...  **Contact Mike at 1-516-390-5395 
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2015 Street Bob. 1,857 miles.  

Take over $12,000 loan. 

843-855-1765  

tel:843-855-1765

